
Dear Committee members,
I would like to disagree with some in opposition in HB 2725.

I am insulted by people who are saying that due to "these times" (implying the Covid pandemic), no rules should be made that could 
have an economic impact.
This is coming from people who own boats that can cost up to $200,000.  
I am currently out of work and am close to (literally) living in my boat.  I cannot afford one of these wakeboats.
It's so ingenious for these people to suggest that the overall economy will be affected.  The people who buy and maintain these 
expensive boats in no way reflect the general population and the economic distress that they are enduring in "these times".  
Please consider who is testifying about the economic impact and the real situation.  These boats are not going away and it's great 
that some people can afford them, they just need to operate them in better places.  I'm sure they can afford to trailer their boat with 
their heavy duty truck  a few extra miles.


